Thank you for your e-mail.

Comments, received from my colleagues in the Department of Health, are as
follows:

"in our view, it seems very sensible and efficient (if there is no new
evidence at the moment) to postpone this review and do it with the HMB, so
that all the guidance on treatment of HMB is co-ordinated".

Many thanks



